
English 
 

Our poetry unit will be focussed 
around Monster Poems. The children 
will learn how to perform poems and 

then how to make up their own. 
Our fiction unit will be based around 
the book The Story Blanket. We will 
be exploring traditional tales and 

fables. 
 

Maths 
 

In Maths we will be focussing on 
Addition and Subtraction and then 

moving on to 2D and 3D Shapes. We 
will be naming shapes and 
identifying their properties   

We will also be learning to write 
numbers as words and will continue 

our journey towards 99 Club. 

Science 
Our focus in Science lessons will be 
on Seasonal Changes. Some of our 
science lessons will be linked to our 
Wild Tribe sessions where we will be 

making rain catchers and 
instruments that measure wind 

speed. The children will identify the 
four seasons and observe the 

changes that happen throughout 
autumn and winter. Elements of this 

science topic will be revisited in 
spring and summer.  

Geography 
 

In Geography we will be building on 
our previous topic and looking at 

what is special about where we live. 
We will visit Trethevy Quoit and 

make observations about our local, 
including the human and physical 

features.  
We will learn some basic map skills 

and identify where we live on a map.  

Art 
 

In Art we will be developing our 
painting skills. We will learn about 
primary colours and how we can 

mix them to create secondary 
colours. We will then learn to adjust 
tone and shade by adding white or 

black to colours. Our focus artist will 
be Andy Warhol. We will create a 

pop art style picture using a Cornish 
theme.  
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PE 
 

This term we will be learning how to 
perform simple moves in gymnastics. 
We will learn how to tuck and roll 

safely. We will also be learning how 
to use equipment safely and with 

good control. 
 

Music 
 

In Music we will be learning how to 
accompany a song with percussion 

instruments. We will also be 
learning how to follow a pattern, 

keep rhythm and hold a steady beat. 
We will be learning Christmas songs 
ready for our Nativity performance.  

PSHE 
 

Our PSHE topic this half term is 
called Celebrating Difference. We 

will learn that everyone is different 
but we also have lots of things in 

common. We will talk about bullying 
and how we can help each other if 

we are feeling upset.  

RE 
 

Our big question in Re is Why does 
Christmas matter to Christians? We 

will earn about the Bible, the 
Gospels and stories about Jesus. We 
will focus on the Nativity story and 
the different roles people played in 

that story.  

Computing 
 

In Computing we will be learning 
about computers and how to use 

tablets for a range of purposes. We 
will learn how to use apps, how to 

import images and how to save 
documents.  



 


